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Wednesday 6th November 2024 
 

The View from my Window  
Dear Families, 
 
 
As part of our work towards our reaccreditation of the International School Award, we are 
delighted to be taking part in International Education Week (International Education Week | 
British Council). We are inviting families to take part in a project called 'The View From My 
Window'.  
 
To take part, children need to: 
 

1. Take a photo of a view from near to your house or around our school or local area 

2. Describe what they can see in the picture, explain how it makes them feel and why it is 
important. Describe anything that is special or unusual in the photo. (Families can discuss 
this with children and support the writing to go with the photo where necessary). 

3. Send in the project to your teacher with name and class clearly labelled by Friday 22nd 
November. Entries can also be emailed to office@elston.org.uk  

4. There will be prizes for the winning projects. 

5. Winning projects will be included on our website and shared with our partner schools. 

 

We look forward to receiving your projects and thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mr L Harris 
 
MFL Leader  
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